
Contact: Port Marketing Administrator Bernadette Meno 

Phone: (671) 477-5931 ext. 300    Email: bmeno@portguam.com 

PORT AUTHORITY OF GUAM 
JOSE D.  LEON GUERRERO COMMERCIAL PORT  
1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201  Piti, GU 96915 

Phone: (671) 477-5931 Fax: (671) 477-2689 

Website: www.portguam.com  

MEDIA ADVISORY 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony Scheduled for tomorrow 
 

Piti, Guam, November 23, 2009:  The Port Authority of Guam will hold a ribbon-cutting ceremony tomorrow at 10 

a.m. dockside to celebrate the conclusion of the wharf upgrades and gantry crane rail replacement projects. 

Black Construction conducted the work on the $4 million project which began in March. The wharf upgrades 

are the first in the past 18 years and this also is the first time the rail system, which is more than 30 years old, has 

been replaced. 

The ceremony begins at 10 a.m. dockside and will include a keynote address by Governor Felix P. Camacho. 

Members of the media wishing to attend the Tuesday morning event are asked to submit the names of those 

attending and a driver’s license or social security number no later than 2 p.m. today. Please email the 

information to bmeno@portguam.com and jjavelosa@portguam.com. Members of the media and guests 

attending the ceremony are asked to be at the Port Board Room no later than 9:45 a.m. to receive your 

security passes and be transported inside the secured area. 
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